
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M130711  
 
 July 17, 2013  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Edwin M. Hackett, Executive Director 
    Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
    R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – MEETING WITH THE ADVISORY 

COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS, 9:30 A.M., 
THURSDAY, JULY 11, 2013, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission met with the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) to discuss 
the Committee’s recent accomplishments and its ongoing and future activities.  The ACRS 
presented updates on the following specific issues:  1. Draft Design Specific Review Standard 
for mPower iPWR Chapter 7 Instrumentation and Control Systems, 2. Station Blackout 
Rulemaking, 3. Next Generation Nuclear Plant (NGNP) Licensing Issues, 4. Draft NUREG-
2125, “Spent Fuel Transportation Risk Assessment,” and 5. Draft NUREG-1855, “Guidance on 
the Treatment of Uncertainties Associated with PRAs in Risk-Informed Decisionmaking.” 
   
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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